-----Original Message-----
From: Barbara Van De Castle [mailto:bvande1@jhmi.edu] 
Sent: Wednesday, June 18, 2008 1:56 PM
To: leadership@tigersummit.com
Subject: We have some info to submit re magnet for Tiger...
I shared your email with our group here at Johns Hopkins and we have come up with a word document describing our work with Magnet. We would like to submit the information but I am not sure if you just want it via email or uploaded to the Tiger Website...could you please advise?  

Barbara
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